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Dear Students and Parents, 
 
This booklet contains important information about financial aid for 
post high school education planning.  School counselors can assist  
you in making decisions and working through the processes associated 
with career goals. 
 
As the cost of higher education continues to increase, you may find it 
necessary to seek assistance to fund your higher education goals. 
The financial aid information contained in this guide will be 
helpful as you consider funding options. 
 
I wish you all the best in the successful pursuit of your aspirations. 
Please do not hesitate to contact your high school counselor 
and teachers for additional assistance.  Again, I am hopeful 
that you will find this year’s Guide to Financial Aid useful 
and informative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Jeffrey A. Lawson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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